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Dear Parent/carer, 
 
Re: Extended Project Qualification presentation evening 
 
We are delighted to invite you to an evening at school on Wednesday 1st November 2023 to see some of our 
Upper Sixth’s Extended Project Qualifications. We will begin at 5:00pm with an introduction in the theatre and 
will finish by 7:15pm approximately. Students will be presenting in a variety of venues around the school. As 
well as enjoying a selection of presentations, there will be an opportunity to ask questions of students. Drinks 
will be served during the evening. 
 
The Extended Project is an opportunity for some of our Sixth Form to study a subject or topic which is of specific 
interest to them; in many cases this has been an area of study that is distinct from their A level courses. Not only 
does this allow our students to show how able they are but, it also gives them an opportunity to stand out to 
universities and future employers. It is also a challenging way of preparing for the independent level of work 
that will be expected of them. Part of the qualification requires that at the end of their study a presentation is 
given to an audience of non-specialists so that further questions can be asked: this forms part of their 
assessment. 
 
To enable us to prepare for the evening, please book your tickets via Eventbrite by 30th October 2023. If you do 
not have access to this, please fill out the attached slip. To enhance your experience at this event, I have 
included the presentation titles on the reverse of this letter.   
 
We do hope you will be able to make what will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile evening. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs L Nanvazadeh  
EPQ Centre Co-ordinator  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return by Monday 30th October 2023 

 

I/We would like to attend the EPQ evening on Wednesday 1st November 2023. 

 

There will be ____ people attending. 

 

Student’s name: ____________________________________ Form: ______ 

 

Signature: _________________________________________ 
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EPQ Titles  

 


